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In my 30-year career in higher education, I have heard many presenters speak on
various topics. Without a doubt, Dr. Thomas Tobin is one of the best. Prior to his
arrival, I must admit that [ was dreading a full day of presentations and meetings
on the topic of evaluating online teaching. Because Tom is such an electrifying
speaker, extremely knowledgeable on the subject matter and does an excellent job
interacting and entertaining the audience, the day flew by. Tom’s vast experience
in online education is impressive and was extremely beneficial to the UNK
faculty. As we move forward with implementing quality measurement strategies
for our online courses, I am confident that we will be asking Tom to return to our
campus to provide his expertise.

I highly recommend Tom as a speaker or a consultant for those in higher
education who are challenged with the task of evaluating online teaching. It will
be well worth your time!!
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